## PARKS AND REC MEETING

FEBRUARY 26, 2024

- 1. DISCUSSED WHO WOULD WORK FOR QUARTER FRENZY ON MARCH 24 th .
- 2. WOOD LANE RESIDENTIAL SERVICES DIDN'T THINK THAT ONE RESIDENT AND ONE COACH WOULD WORK FOR THEM. DISAPPOINTED THAT IT DIDN'T WORK OUT.
- 3. KELSEY WILL BE VISITING JOSH CHATFIELD FROM BG CITY POOLS TO DISCUSS A CODE OF CONDUCT TO BE HANDED OUT AT SIGN UPS.
- 4. WE HAVE NUMEROUS APPLICATIONS TURNED IN FOR LIFEGUARDING AND CONCESSION STAND WORKERS.
- 5. KRISTA WILL START LIFEGUARD CLASSES ON MAY 20 th . NATHAN IS

  AWARE THAT THE POOL NEEDS TO BE OPEN AHEAD OF TIME TO

  ACCOMMODATE KRISTA'S CLASSES.
- 6. KELSEY LOOKING INTO ASSISSTANT MANAGERS. MADDIE ROLLO IS ALSO INTERESTED IN BEING THE SWIM TEAM COACH.
- 7. CONTACTED LANDRY SHEEETS ABOUT A DONATION TO PUT A NEW FRONT DOOR ON THE POOL
- 8. NEXT MEETING, MARCH 25, 10:00 IN TOWN HALL.